
  

 
                              

St. Patrick Elementary March 19, 2025 

 

Dear St. Patrick School Families, 

As we continue our Lenten journey, we remain focused on prayer, 

fasting, and almsgiving. This week, let’s take a moment to reflect on our 

prayer life. Perhaps Jesus is inviting us to deepen our relationship with 

Him through prayer. It’s comforting to remember that He prays for each 

of us. 

The third quarter ends tomorrow, and report cards will be sent home on 

Wednesday, March 26th. Please remember to sign the report card 

envelope and return it to your child’s teacher. 

I’d also like to address the morning drop-off situation, which has 

become a bit more hectic with the return of the morning walk outdoors. 

If you park on the opposite side of the street, kindly walk your child(ren) 

across at the crosswalk. Please exercise caution when leaving your 

parking spot to avoid any potential accidents. I appreciate everyone’s 

help in keeping our staff, students, and parents safe. 

We would like to express our gratitude to all the families who have 

generously donated food during this Lenten season. The Hunger Task 

Force has shared their heartfelt appreciation, noting that the donations 

are arriving at a very opportune time. 

I hope your family enjoys the three day weekend! 

                                                                         In Partnership, 

                                                                         Angela Koblitz 

                          

 


